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Rep. Nygren Sworn in for Seventh Term 
 

Madison--State Representative John Nygren (R-Marinette) released the following statement 

immediately after the 2019 Inauguration Ceremony: 

 

“I am humbled and honored to have been elected to serve the constituents of the 89th Assembly 

District for my seventh term. My plan in the Assembly is to continue building upon the successes 

of the last eight years. Historically, Wisconsin is in strong fiscal shape.”  

 

The state ended fiscal year 2018 with a positive balance of $588.5 million. The state also 

deposited $33.1 million into the state Budget Stabilization Fund. The balance is now $320.1 

million, the largest balance in state history and 190 times larger than the balance in fiscal year 

2010.  

 

“Our reforms over the last few legislative sessions are working, and I am proud of the 

improvements we’ve made. The numbers don’t lie, our unemployment rate continues to be the 

lowest it has been in years, at the same time, the tax burden is the lowest it has been in over 50 

years. These results show our conservative reforms are working. Now is not the time to undo our 

reforms and I look forward to continuing our work in the next session.” 

 

Representative Nygren has been appointed to serve his fourth term as Assembly Co-Chair of the 

budget-writing Joint Finance Committee. He also serves on the Committee on Substance Abuse 

and Prevention, Joint Legislative Audit Committee, Joint Legislative Council Committee, and 

the Joint Committee on Employment Relations  

 

The 89th Assembly District includes Marinette, Oconto, and a portion of Brown Counties. 
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